
Date: August 24, 2015
Time: 6:00 pm

The Alaska Railroad (ARRC) Tanana River
Bridge and Levee are finished and will result in

changes to flood hazard areas as mapped by
FEMA in the Salcha area. The ARRC Letter of Map

Revision (LOMR) has been submitted to FEMA and
is currently within a 90 day comment period.

Salcha Residents, please
attend the neighborhood
meeting discussing pending
Flood Insurance Rate Map
changes and to view the
results of the ARRC project
and how it may affect your
property, specifically in
regards to FLOOD
INSURANCE.

Community Meeting at
SALCHA SENIOR CIENTER

6062 JOHNSON ROAD
SALCHA, AK
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